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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF NICARAGUA WITHDRAWING 
THE REQUEST FOR CONVOCATION OF THE MEETING OF CONSULTATION OF

MINISTERS OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS

PERMANENT MISSION OF NICARAGUA
TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
MPN-OEA-00128

Washington, D.C., November 13, 2010

Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency to refer to the oral request of the Government of the Republic of Nicaragua on November 12, 2011, regarding convocation of the Meeting of Consultation of Ministers of Foreign Affairs under article 62 of the Charter of the Organization of American States and article 41 of the Statutes of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States.
The Permanent Mission of Nicaragua hereby states that it has decided to withdraw the request to convene the Meeting of Consultation of Ministers of Foreign Affairs and therefore requests that note be taken of this letter and that it be conveyed to the honorable member states of the Organization of American States.

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration


Denis Moncada Colindres


Ambassador, Permanent Representative

His Excellency

Joaquín Alexander Maza Martelli

Permanent Representative of El Salvador,

Chair of the Permanent Council
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